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Good Evening Governor Kotek, 

 

I have been informed about this new legislation that you want to sign and it’s 

disheartening to hear you are for taxing our fellow citizens in the great state of 

Oregon. I am curious why is this matter so important to you for lay down more taxes 

on the citizens of this great state.  

 

For I can tell you HB2025 creates more taxes on everyone who live in this state. 

Please No More New Taxes. If the state receives more revenue from taxes where 

would it go? I drive on roads that are not fixed why I don’t know. Why is 217 still 

being worked on? I have lived here for a long time and construction is still happening 

on 217.  Why is that?  

 

If the transportation department is unable to complete their jobs with the funds they 

have been given then it’s on them not the citizens because of lack of funds. Why not 

force the transportation department to be honest with the tax payers and have audits. 

If that means to fire those who are involved with the construction project do it. Do so.  

 

No New Taxes on working Families or Businesses.  

 

 

HB2025 has no common sense. All it does it hurts families and businesses. Stop 

taking from those who have money and give to those who rather not contribute to 

society. That’s the real issue here. Stop funding mental health services as I can see 

by driving in this great state people do not want help. Stop funding Porn in public 

schools according to the Supreme Court’s ruling today. Stop with your pet 

propaganda that does not benefit any one of this state but yourself.  

 

Oregon hired you to be governor and we can fire you. Just like any other business 

when an employee does not follow the rules of the business.  

 

I humbly ask you to Stop HB2025 from becoming law. It’s hurts working families and 

businesses.  

 

Sincerely, 

April Beaudin 

Oregon City 

 


